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Additional Case Information:

Site is harvesting stock.

Recent health surveillance (05/02/2025) showed no significant results and fish were feeding and behaving well, although some 

fish were observed to be lethargic.

SLICE treatments had been conducted in October 2023 and April 2024.

During site inspection the general population were observed to be shoaling well and were in good condition. Stock were 

swimming deep in the water column. Low number of fish were observed to have lesions but were healing well. 5 moribund fish 

and 2 runts were observed across site.

1 fish was sampled for VMD and was in good condition externally and internally 

Mortality, Sea lice and treatment records, FMS were inspected remotely on 12/03/2025 by  whilst supervised by .

Site inspection and VHWP/ BMP, records of health surveillance and movement records were  inspected on 17/03/2025 by  

whilst supervised by . VMD was sampled by  whilst supervised by .
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 
 

SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 
 
BUSINESS NO FB0095  DATE OF VISIT  17/03/2025 
SITE NO FS0666  SITE NAME  Burrastow 
CASE NO 20250073                     INSPECTOR        
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) 
Regulations 2009.  
 
All epidemiological units were inspected. On this occasion no samples were taken for disease 
analysis. The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases as 
described in the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009.  
 
Records 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as medium. An inspection under 
the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every second year. The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also inspected to 
ensure that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production Business (APB) are 
being met: 
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained. 
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained. 
 
No mortality levels exceeding the reporting criteria have been recorded since the last inspection. 
 
 
Reports detailing the results of animal health surveillance carried out by or on behalf of the 
business and/or Marine Directorate were available for inspection. 
 
The biosecurity measures plan for the site was inspected and found to be adequately maintained 
and implemented. 
 
 
 

 
 




